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October 1, 2008 

Via Email: sschafer@cityofboise.org 
 
Ms. Sarah M. Schafer 
City of Boise 
Planning and Development Services Department 
150 N. Capitol Boulevard 
P.O. Box 500 
Boise, ID 83701-0500 

Re: YMCA CUP08-0027 Special Exception on 1102 W. Hays Street 
GBS File No. 09287-020 

Dear Ms. Schafer: 

As we advised the City Council was always our preference, the Treasure Valley YMCA has 
been able to avoid building the temporary parking lot located on 1102 W. Hays Street.  We 
understand that NENA has filed an appeal of the Boise City Council’s approval, and is prepared to 
withdraw that appeal if the YMCA decides not go forward with the parking lot. 

Therefore, this letter is to notify you that, so far as the YMCA is concerned, the appeal may 
be dismissed or withdrawn by NENA, as it may prefer, provided that the City has no objection.   

Thank you.  

Very truly yours, 

GREENER BURKE SHOEMAKER P.A. 

 
Fredric V. Shoemaker 

FVS/klc 
C: Dave Duro 
 Mike Jones 
(257587) 
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